
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Grist  

 
5th March, 2024 

Reception Skipton Castle Trip 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We would like to take the Reception pupils on a trip to Skipton Castle to begin our 
topic about Kings and Queens. They will learn about the life in a castle and 
experience what it would be like to live in the castle. 
 
Beech and Pine will be going on Tuesday 16th April 2024.  
 
Please ensure they are at school promptly at 8:40am on the morning of their trip 
to ensure we leave on time and make the most of our day.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:30 am and returning at 3.00 pm; you will be able to 
collect your child from school at 3:15 pm as usual.  The children must wear school 
uniform, have suitable footwear (trainers or shoes) and have a coat or jacket with 
them. School will provide a packed lunch, though you are welcome to send your 
child with one from home if you wish; please let the class teacher know if you are 
providing lunch, via Class Dojo. 
 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £17.00 per child to cover the cost of this 
trip. As a school we do rely on parents making a contribution towards school trips 
as we have a limited budget. This must be paid via Parent Pay. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Hendry 
Reception Class Teacher 

 
Reception Skipton Castle Trip 

 
I give permission for my child to go on the above trip and will pay £17.00 via 
Parent Pay. 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ Class ___________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _______________________________________________ 

 


